
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                  Term: Term 1 2022-2023                  Topic:  Heroes and Villains 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Lulworth have had an amazing first term!  

We have been very busy getting to know all 

the new students and staff whilst exploring 

our local area. 

 

In English we have been focusing on the story 

‘Two Dinners’ by Trish Cooke. Students have 

discussed the dilemma in the story and even 

offered advice to the character Anansi. 

Students have been able to identify the 

moral of the story and will continue to identify 

the moral of other Ancient Tales. 

 

In Maths we have been working on our 

understanding of number and how we can 

use our knowledge of place value to help us 

with mathematical sums. Some students have 

been using real life experiences to help them 

build on their addition and subtraction skills 

through their love of cooking – we have 

planned shopping lists and ensured we have 

enough money to purchase all the 

ingredients needed for their favourite recipes. 

 

We’ve enjoyed trips to the local parks, 

especially Thatcham Lakes and Linear Park. 

Some students really enjoyed seeing the 

variety of birds at Thatcham Lakes and 

researched what they could put in the bird 

feed. 

 

Students have shown amazing bravery whilst 

out on our Friday climbing sessions. Students 

worked well together to support their friends 

and encourage them to climb up higher – it 

has been wonderful watching them work 

together as a team! 

 

We have all loved our trips to Thirtover, it is 

always great fun to end the day grass 

sledging (or even just rolling) down the hill.  

 

Thank you for an amazing first term with us as 

Castle@Theale! 

 

Lulworth Team 

           😊 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Last day of half term: 21st October  

 

 First day back: 31st October 

 

 Last day of term: Friday 17th December 


